## With love, From VANUATU



Peter & Robbie Gration (Summer 2023)

## Sunday School in Action

We are so blessed to see the way both children and Sunday school teachers are taking to the personalized curriculum. This has been a burden of ours for several years and has taken time to develop but is now bearing fruit.

## Souls Saved

We have received so many wonderful reports.

7 people were baptised. All from the island of Tongoa. Looking forward to plant a church there soon.

This is an area of VANUATU we have yet to have contact in.

## Bible College THANK YOU

A HUGE THANK YOU to everyone that has helped us continue to complete the Bible college. *Below Right* is one of the new classrooms being used for the first time.

Last week, a presbyter called from one of our new districts saying he had a Bible college candidate from an area they have been trying to reach into for years. This young man had just been baptised in Jesus Name!

